
 
Answers to RT dated 2/5/09 
Met 81408 
 
 
 
 
1. The FRN listed on Form 731 is not the one listed on the FCC website for Kenwood. 
The form 731 has been revised to reflect the correct FRN. 
 
 
2. It appears only spurious emissions were performed for the one channel. Please provide 
measurements for the other two channels as well. 
 
The spurious emissions for the low, mid, and high channels have been retested and the report 
has been edited. 
 
 
3. The final RF power amplifier has changed and therefore the emissions mask and 
occupied bandwidth needs to be measured and recorded. 
 
The emissions masks have been plotted and the report has been edited to include this data.  
 
 


